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Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

 

South Bunbury: 

Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 

6.15 for 6.45pm start 
 97214533 

 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

 

Bunbury Central: 
Rose Hotel 

1
st
 and 3

rd
 Tuesday  

6.15 for 6.45pm start 
97214533 

 

 

 

Bunbury 

Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm 

start 
97212933 

 

 

APOLOGIES: 
To  Sgt-at-arms Turk 

Ellis, by 10am by 

phone or SMS only on 

0413 743 601 

(apologies to Rose 

Hotel have been 

discontinued)             

Send Contributions 

&Information for the 

Bully to: 
dspriggins@westnet.com
.au 
 

 

NEXT MEETING – Wed, February 16th  
A fiil the spot talk by Don Spriggins-The water shortage in Water Corp 

Dams and what can be done about it. 

 

 

                                 Coming Events 
Feb 12th Happy Hour-Cruise on Kevin Coote’s “Wild Thing” 

Feb 20
th
, 2011 Children’s Fair 

Feb 23
rd

 2011 International Night-Power Boat Club 

Fri Feb 25th Happy Hour-  Home of Len and Telma Andel 

Feb 27
th 

- 2011 Chef’s Long Table Lunch 

March 2
nd

 John Castrilli & Marcus Stafford MS Society on update 
on special care facility at Treendale 

March 9th Graham Fisher- Speaking on Val Lishman Foundation- 

March 25-27th, 2011 District Conference, Burswood 

LIFE’S LITTLE CELEBRATIONS 
 

BIRTHDAYS WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION 
ANNIVERSARIES 

Colin Mitchell 20/2 Kevin & Annette Coote- 20/2l John Gray 12/2/1992 

  Trevor Wilson 20/2/2008 

DUTIES FEBRUARY 16
th                                              

Feb 23
rd

-International  
                                                                        Night 

Host with Grace Ben Andrew TBA 
Reception Glen Fraser & Bruce Lynch  
Properties  
Introduction  
Thanks   
Ticket sales  
Fines 

David Miles & Mark Douglas 
Murray Connop 
Ian Robertson 
Brian Castieau 
Sandro Agrizzi  

Naru Pal : Naru says the Waist Disposal Challenge is coming to a 
close and ends in March. South Bunbury is sitting at 8th on the District 
ladder having lost 67kg since the start in 2009. Ben Andrew made a 
massive contribution by losing 63kg since he started in mid September 
2009, which is a truly amazing effort. Greg James commenting on 
where the 67 kg went to from the Club felt it might have descended on 
him. Have to see Ben for a few tips Greg. Our thanks to Naru and 
everyone else who helped in the running of this excellent program. 



+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

Presidents Report:  Pres Neil welcomed Boyd Brown and Jenny Brown as 
guests of the Club but said that would be short lived as Boyd was scheduled 
to be inducted that night. Boyd and wife Jenny were later inducted into the 
Club by Bruce Lynch and Neil welcomed both into our Club.  
Neil asked members to consider joining Terry and Kevin Coote in making a 
donation to the Flood appeal via Rotary. Donations will be sent in the near 
future so if you would like to make a donation and be assured it will be 
directed by Rotary reps at the coal face to where it will be best spent, get your 
donation in by the meeting this week. 

 

Ben Andrew: International Night: Everything is coming together, 100 
attending so far but another 20 from our Club would be good. Invite friends or 
family to come along. Thanks to the sponsors, ANZ Bank, William Barrett and 
Son, Agrizzi Farm Machinery and Connop Metal. The raffle prize will be 4 doz 
bottles of wine donated by the ANZ Bank and Nightguard Security have 
donated a $500 travel voucher for the best authentic dress up. Ben wants 
everyone to wear the national dress of a country of your choice. Final 

 two to travel to Pinjarra with him to pick up a large number of plants. If you can help, give Rob a ring. 
Donation of plants, cakes, books (novels, no magazines please), jams, pickles, vegetables, fruit to the 
food and fruit stall are all wanted. Ask neighbours friends if they would like to donate an item, bake a 
cake etc and help spread the word that the Fair is on, tell all and sundry to bring their kids, and 
grandkids to make it a real fun day.  

 Printing problems prevented David Miles from delivering flyers in the Australind area but give him a ring 
on or after Monday, Feb 4th to see if they have arrived and if you can help him in the delivery. Ph 0418 
932 552. 

 

 

Children’s Fair Coordinator-John Gray: 
Face painting workshop went well and there are now more trained face 
painters. Well done ladies. John very pleased with the nominated turn out 
by members which helps to spread the work load. Stand alone umbrellas 
and sun shelters are wanted as it may be a stinka on the day and people 
in the band and others performing will welcome some shade. If you have 
any such gear please bring it along. Rob Prestage would like a helper or to  

numbers and payment of $40 a head need to be in by this meeting PLEASE, as Ben has to pay the 
caterers next week. Well done Ben and your team, it has all the hallmarks of being a great night. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Greg James said an ambassadorial Scholar, Nicole Ripley will be arriving in WA  
Shortly and will be studying at Notre Dame University whilst here. Greg as 
member of the District Foundation Committee hopes to bring her to the Club for a 
visit shortly. Nicole has been given the nickname “DISASTER” for her association 
with the Queensland Floods and Cyclone Bianca.  

Guest Speaker: Lewis Winter from BY City Council gave a thought provoking talk that challenged 
all of us to think of how well prepared we all are to manage should a calamity such as a major fire, 
cyclone, earthquake etc arrive and upset our daily lives. Some points he made were: 

• Only one day’s petrol supply held in fuel station tanks in Bunbury. 
• Supermarket shelves can be emptied in hours. 
• You can exist on 1 litre of water per day at a pinch 
• Need for everyone to be self reliant for at least 3 days before most essential services are 

usually connected again. 
• A backpack kit containing essential survival items should be kept in every household 

including things like torch, pocket radio, spare batteries, first aid kit, food (lifeboat biscuits,. I 
bet these would help members lose weight after 3 days.) 

• Lewis is hoping the City of Bunbury can purchase standard kits in bulk to reduce costs and 
make these available for people to purchase. 

• A role for Rotary in promoting the idea of self reliance for several days following a 
catastrophe which seem to be happening a bit more frequently these days 

 

 

Ray Philp: Public Relations. The PR Committee have been busy 
promoting the Children’s Fair via the media outlets but Ray would like 
us to pass on by word of mouth to friends, work colleagues etc that the 
Fair is on again on Sunday, Feb 20th. Rotary Down Under is examining 
the idea of a Business listing for all Rotarians in business so that other 
members can locate a Rotarian to contact if in need of the service they 
can provide. 

 

Roger Veen- Sail into Life: Captain Roger says Sail into Life will be on again 
on this Sunday, Feb 13th at 0930 hrs. Sailing was cancelled last weekend 
because the wind was too strong. Roger pleased at the good turn out of 
members to assist in painting the pontoons and getting them back into the 
water last weekend. Support Roger who does a sterling job in keeping this 
program on track and which gives those taking part so much pleasure.  

Starting from this week Brian Castieau and yours truly will be producing the bulletin week about. 
Happy reading members.  



 


